
 

 

Become a Parent Governor 
 
We are currently looking for a parent to join our Governing Body, referred to as the Local 
Advisory Board.  School governors play a key role in raising school standards and monitoring 
performance.  They support, question and challenge our senior leaders and make important 
decisions covering issues such as policy making, site management, budget and the 
curriculum.  Governors support the school in a variety of ways, in addition to attending 
meetings, in fulfilling what is a very important and worthwhile job role.  Anyone can become 
a governor; the only requirement is that you have the enthusiasm and desire to make a 
difference. 
 
School governors serve for a four-year term of office.  However, should your circumstances 
change, as a volunteer, you can resign at any time.  In terms of time commitment, the Local 
Advisory Board meets at least 4 times per year and each meeting lasts up to 2 hours.  In 
addition, there will be opportunities for governors to visit school to undertake monitoring, 
attend events and take part in other meetings they might be invited to.  However, there is no 
obligation to do this, as we acknowledge that it is a voluntary role and we are very grateful 
for whatever time governors are able to give. 
 
Interested?  Please fill in a nomination form (available on our website) and return this 
to the school office by the end of the day on Friday 20 September 2024. 
 
 


